
Information for Graduate Students and Post Docs

Reimbursement for airfare prior to the trip is not permitted

Since July 1, 2006 there will be no reimbursement for the purchase of any domestic or foreign airline ticket prior to the actual trip. Instead, the Central Airfare Billing System (CABS), allows you to obtain an airline ticket without personal outlay of funds. 
Purchases of airline tickets outside of the CABS process will be reimbursed after the trip.

CABS PROCESS

1) Contact the support person assigned to your PI and give him/her the needed information by completing a Travel Request Form, found here.
2) Contact one of the authorized agencies and get an itinerary with a cost of the ticket. The list of authorized agencies and additional CABS information can be found at here. 
Request an emailed itinerary with a dollar amount from the travel agent. 

Once the support person receives a detailed itinerary from you, he/she will process your request using the CABS system, which will lead to your travel agent issuing your ticket.

IMPORTANT 
With ever-changing airfares, the CABS process is time sensitive – the entire process must be executed without delays to ticket price changes.

If you have any questions please see the support person assigned to your PI.
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